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Schools at the Meadowbank Education and Employment 
Precinct | TOWER CRANE INSTALLATION
Dear neighbour,

We are writing to inform you that as part of planned works for the schools at Meadowbank Education 
and Employment Precinct project, three tower cranes will be installed on site. 

The tower cranes will be brought to site on trucks and installed using large mobile cranes. It is 
expected that the works will have minimal impact on pedestrian and vehicle movements on 
surrounding streets.

The tower cranes will be installed from Sunday 11 October to Wednesday 21 October 2020 between 
7:00am and 6:00pm, weather permitting.

Tower crane use

The tower cranes will remain on site until the project is complete. The tower cranes will assist 
construction works and the movement of materials on site. They will also be used for lifting over the 
footpath on Rhodes Street.

The health, safety and well-being of the community is our highest priority. Work will be carried out in 
accordance with safety guidelines and regulations to protect the safety or our workers and the local 
community at all times and appropriate controls and monitoring measures will be in place. Extra 
safety measures will be put in place when operating over Rhodes Street.

Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this important work.
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